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Ombudsman launches 'Award for Good Administration 
2021' 

News  - 12/11/2020  - City Brussels  - Country Belgium  - Date 24/06/2021 

The European Ombudsman, Emily O'Reilly , invites nominations for the third biennial ‘Award 
for Good Administration’ in the EU institutions. 

Nominations for the award – to be submitted by end January 2021 – can be made by EU staff, 
or by businesses, associations or civil society groups. The nominated work should have a 
visible and positive impact on the lives of EU citizens. 

Read here the press release [Link]. 

https://www.ombudsman.europa.eu/press-release/en/134844

